
 

 

Cemetery Trustees Meeting For September 2014 

The September meeting was held at the DPW Facility on Lockehaven Road at 6:00 P.M. 

Attending were; Richard Henderson, Trustee and acting Chairperson in behalf of Mary Quintana 

who was unable to attend due to other commitments. 

 Also David Stewart trustee and Will Shoemaker, Sexton. 

The first item discussed was the copy of a deed for the Plot of the Donald Wyman Family at the 

Lakeview Cemetery which was to be signed by the trustees. This was not available due to the 

fact that it would not be ready until the new Pontem Record system is available, so that any 

changes in the deed form would be incorporated. 

 

Lakeview Access Road: 

 Due to heavy storms in the past couple of years the access road for Lakeview from U.S. Rt. 4 to 

the Main entry was in poor condition and needed to be upgraded. Sexton Shoemaker informed 

us that this matter had been taken care of by adding fill and re-crowning the roadway, which 

will reduce any problems caused by heavy rains in the future.  

This was accepted by the trustees and the matter considered resolved. 

 

Cemetery Budget for 2015: 

 David Stewart will attend the coming meeting and plans to request an increase to $3000 for 

Cemetery supplies and also to add an additional $3000 for tree work. 

There are trees at the Lakeview Cemetery near the storage building that require immediate 

care, and David will contact Fox Tree Service for an estimate.  

There was no further business to discuss and the meeting closed at 6:30 P.M. 

                                                                            

Respectively Submitted,     

 Richard M. Henderson, Secretary. 

      

      

      

 


